Keri O'Brien

From: Mike CGA <w8cga@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 4:38 PM
To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: Planning Commission Variance Request
Attachments: grosscup.doc

Hello Ms O'Brien.

Could you please bring the attached letter to the attention of the planning board for the next hearing.
| have also included it here on this page.

Thank you.

Best regards,

Mike Charavell.

To the City of Key West Planning Board:

| support Capt Bill Grosscup’s variance request at 13 Hilton Haven.

He has been a long time member of the community serving on various boards and community minded
organizations, such as Key West CARES and the Propeller Club. He also has many hours of volunteering for non-
profit entities in town.

It seems a small thing. Please grant his variance.

Thank you.
Regards,

Michael Charavell

Michael G Charavell Sr. - W8CGA
Truman Annex Waterfront Park -
Box 431 Key West, Florida 33041
Cell:(440)570-2595
w8cga@yahoo.com



